
Donor Privacy Policy 

The San Diego River Park Foundation is committed to respecting the privacy of donors, including any 
personally identifiable information.   

The San Diego River Park Foundation does not trade, rent, or sell a donor's personal information with 
anyone else. 

The San Diego River Park Foundation may use third-party vendors to process credit and bank card 
donations, maintain records, and inform donors on the organization’s plans and activities through items 
such as invitations, newsletters, and other publications both print and electronic.  Any donor 
information provided to these third-party vendors is done on a strictly confidential basis. 

If the donor has any questions about this policy or if the donor wishes to be removed from The San 
Diego River Park Foundation’s lists and databases, please email the following address: 

info@sandiegoriver.org 

 

The donor may also write us at: 

The San Diego River Park Foundation 

PO Box 80126 

San Diego, CA 92138 

 

 

Adopted by the Board of Directors on February 10, 2018 

 

 

mailto:info@sandiegoriver.org

